
 

 

 
 
NP/LL 14.06.19 
 

Year 5 Arnewood School STEAM Day 
 

Wednesday 3rd July 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
All of Year 5 have been invited to Arnewood School on Wednesday 3rd July for a 
STEAM day. Year 5 have been attending this event now for several years and it has 
always been a great day and worthwhile experience. 
 
The attached letter from Arnewood School gives you the necessary information. Two 
members of staff will be accompanying the children and current medical and 
emergency information will be taken as well as any medication that is in school for 
individual children.   
 
Please also provide your child with a packed lunch on this day. 
 
If you do NOT want your child to take part in the STEAM day, please let the office 
know. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nikki Pollitt  
Deputy Head 
 


